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“Bright ruby-red. Highly perfumed red fruit, floral and spice 
aromas are complemented by subtle vanilla and coconut 

accents. Smooth, focused and gently sweet, offering raspberry, 
cherry-vanilla and candied rose flavors and an earthier hint of 
tobacco. Fine-grained tannins lend shape to a long, energetic 
finish that strongly repeats the red fruit note. Raised in a 50/50 
mix of French and American oak barrels, 25% of them new.”

“Bright ruby-red. Highly perfumed red fruit, floral and spice 
aromas are complemented by subtle vanilla and coconut 

accents. Smooth, focused and gently sweet, offering raspberry, 
cherry-vanilla and candied rose flavors and an earthier hint of 
tobacco. Fine-grained tannins lend shape to a long, energetic 
finish that strongly repeats the red fruit note. Raised in a 50/50 
mix of French and American oak barrels, 25% of them new.”

“Bright ruby-red. Highly perfumed red fruit, floral and spice 
aromas are complemented by subtle vanilla and coconut 

accents. Smooth, focused and gently sweet, offering raspberry, 
cherry-vanilla and candied rose flavors and an earthier hint of 
tobacco. Fine-grained tannins lend shape to a long, energetic 
finish that strongly repeats the red fruit note. Raised in a 50/50 
mix of French and American oak barrels, 25% of them new.”

“Bright ruby-red. Highly perfumed red fruit, floral and spice 
aromas are complemented by subtle vanilla and coconut 

accents. Smooth, focused and gently sweet, offering raspberry, 
cherry-vanilla and candied rose flavors and an earthier hint of 
tobacco. Fine-grained tannins lend shape to a long, energetic 
finish that strongly repeats the red fruit note. Raised in a 50/50 
mix of French and American oak barrels, 25% of them new.”

Bodegas Sierra Cantabria
Sierra Cantabria Gran Reserva 2010

93pts

Josh Raynolds, Vinous, April 22nd 2021


